08 August 2017

To: DC BZA Office
Re: 1829 L Street, NE

Regarding the property of 1829 L Street, NE and the garage structure on that
property, we the commissioners of ANC 5D recommend to the BZA office that an
exception be made to allow the structure to remain as is. As it currently stands, it
poses no obstructions to the alley behind L street (18* street to 19 street block)
and raises no concerns to the adjoining neighbors who share the alley. The structure
sits squarely on the property of the Adlers, and therefore poses no issues within our
community. Those commissioners in the majority who voted approve this
recommendation at the 8 August 2017 ANC 5D meeting sign below:
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